
  

          Item: AF:  I-1 

AUDIT AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 
Thursday, April 19, 2012 

 

 
SUBJECT: REVIEW OF THE QUALITY ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR THE OFFICE OF 

INSPECTOR GENERAL FOR THE FIVE-YEAR PERIOD ENDED JUNE 30, 2011 
 

 
PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 

 
None:  for information only. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 

In accordance with standards of the Institute of Internal Auditors (IIA), a quality assessment review 
of the university’s internal audit function was completed in February 2012 by Mr. Allen Vann, FIU 
Audit Director.  Quality assessment reviews are required at least every five years to determine the 
level of compliance with IIA standards and covers governance issues of interest to the audit and 
finance committee.   
  
As a result of the review, it was determined that the Office of Inspector General (OIG) was generally 
conforming to IIA standards.  The reviewer’s observations and suggestions noted in the report reflect 
issues that are mainly attributable to budgetary constraints, and not to OIG core operations. 
 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 
 
As soon as practicable  
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
Budgeted funds for external information technology assessment and some increased funding for OIG 
operations.  
 
 

Supporting Documentation: Quality Assessment Review report dated February 3, 2012 and 
OIG response dated February 17, 2012 

Presented by: Mr. Morley Barnett, Inspector General Phone:  561-297-3682 
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